
 

 
 

July 17, 2025 
 
National Wheelchair Basketball Association 
Brandon McBeain 
Chief Executive Officer 
1130 Elkton St. Suite A 
Colorado Springs, CO 80907 
 

NGB Compliance Audit Closure Letter 
 
Dear Mr. McBeain: 
 
The United States Olympic & Paralympic Committee’s Audit department completed an audit of National 
Wheelchair Basketball Association on March 7, 2025. This letter records that the National Wheelchair 
Basketball Association has remediated all audit findings and is considered compliant related to the NGB 
Compliance Audit. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
USOPC Audit 
 

United States Olympic & Paralympic 
Committee,
1 Olympic 
Plaza, 
Colorado Springs, 
CO 80809
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